
TCSGA BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING MINUTES 
18 Mar 2025 

Meeting called to order: Tournament Director Byron Taylor 

Opening Prayer: Bill Parrot 

Board Members present: Secretary Billy Hatchell, Treasurer Darwin Guyton, Tournament Director 
Byron Taylor, Handicap/Flight Director Joe Perrotta, Scoring Director Robert Osborne, MAL Bill 
Parrott, MAL John Clarke 

Members not present:  President Kem Hawkins, Vice President Steve Bowers, MAL Joe 
Postlewaite. 

February 2025 meeting minutes approved by the Board. 

Treasurer’s Report (Darwin Guyton): Beginning Balance March 2025: $11,528.21 

Debits: 03/03/2025, Check # 2424, To Billy Hatchell                                        $121.78 

                 03/05/2025, Check # 2425, Links at Lakewood                                  $2,300.00 

                 03/14/2025, Debit Card, Champion Embroidery                               $329.60 

  Credits: 03/03/2025, Deposit                                                                       $5,080.00 

                Ending Balance as of 03/18/2025                                                               $13,857.13 

Secretary’s Report (Billy Hatchell): Mar 2025 meeting minutes distributed. 

Feb 2025, The Links at Lakewood, tournament results/winners posted to TCSGA website and FB.  
March 2025 Tournament, The Traces Golf Course, registration form uploaded to the TCSGA website 
and Facebook page.   

TCSGA website had 1171 visits in the last 30 days with an uptick of 93%.   

Tournament registration forms for the April 2025 tournament at The Players Course at Wyboo have 
been given to the Tournament Director. 

50 TCSGA golf towels ordered from Champion Embroidery.  A deposit of $329.60 was made by Kem 
Hawkins via TCSGA debit card leaving a balance of $310.84.  Receipt given to Darwin Guyton. 

Handicap Director’s Report (Joe Perrotta): All scores and handicaps have been updated and 
score sheets are ready for Friday’s tournament, 3/21/25. 

Tournament Director’s Report (Byron Taylor): Pairing for Mar 2025 tournament, The Traces Golf 
Course, distributed. 

Time of the meeting 113 players registered.  Initially 119 golfers committed to play but 6 have W/D 
prior to the meeting. 

New Members; Mike Kirwan, Dean Bain and Tommy Sunderland.  All 3 approved by the board.  
Membership application given to Billy Hatchell 

128 members are paid up on 2025 dues.  4 members still need to pay.  

As of today’s meeting, 128 Members. 
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Byron proposed looking at 3 new venues to play next year, Lake City Country Club, Dillon Country 
Club and Scotch Meadows County Club. 

Scoring/Awards Director’s Report (Ozzy): 2 (maybe 3) players DQ due to signing incorrect score 
cards and leaving the golf course.  An announcement will be made on Friday morning on signing 
score cards. 

Scoring assignments given for Mar 2025 Tournament, The Traces Golf Course.   Byron Taylor A Flight, 
Ozzy Osborne B Flight, Bill Parrott C Flight and Joe Perrota D Flight. 

Old Business: Increasing the prize money will remain open and deferred to a later date when all 
board members are present. 

Kem Hawkins has proposed that the end of year Board of Governos dinner find another venue 
remains open and will be discussed later. 

New Business:   Billy Hatchell proposed a point system, like the FedEx Cup, for a TCSGA yearly 
champion.  The board approved the idea, and Billy will start working on a draft on how the points 
will be awarded and the board will help with any guidelines and/or rules for the point system.  If 
approved this will be for the 2026 tournament season. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 11 AM 

 

 

 

 


